
 
         Thea Bowman Leadership Academy 
 

February 5, 2025  

Dear Eagle Family, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing a high-quality digital 

learning experience, our scholars utilize online classroom applications and workspaces to 

support their education. To ensure their continued access to these resources, we require all 

parents/guardians to review and sign our Online Security Waiver. 

This waiver is essential in granting your child permission to use the educational technology 

platforms that enhance their learning experience. The waiver outlines important security 

measures and digital policies designed to protect our scholars while they engage in online 

learning. 

How to Access and Sign the Waiver: 

●​ A printed copy will be sent home with your child. 

●​ You may download and complete the waiver on our school website: 

https://theabowman.org 

●​ The waiver is also available on ParentSquare for your convenience. 

We kindly ask that you review and submit the signed waiver as soon as possible to avoid any 

disruption to your child’s access to classroom applications. If you have any questions or need 

further assistance, please contact the school office. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support in creating a safe and productive 

learning environment for our scholars. 

Sincerely,​
Marlon R. Mitchell, PhD 
Thea Bowman Leadership Academy 

 


